
 

 

NEWSLETTER 4 Friday 29th September 2023 

 
 

Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 
Small and mighty is the Warbstow Way 

Head of School: Mrs H Bancroft   

 

Well, what a week it has been, despite the disruption the children have been wonderful. All the supply’s 
who have visited Warbstow this week have commented on how lovely and well mannered the children 
have been and they would all come back. This is a credit to you as parents, thank you.             

 
 
Next week will have bikeability for Reception Year 4 & 6, flu immunisation and Tempest school photos. If 
you would like family photos taken, please arrive at the Community Hall for 8.20am on Thursday.   
We look forward to having our Nursery pupils back with us again on Monday. 
Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Bancroft 

Census Day – Thursday 5th September 
This is when the Department for Education (DfE) collects information about each school to help them plan 
for the future and, most importantly, the data is used to set future school budgets. One of the figures we 
have to report is the number of Reception and Years 1 & 2 children who are having a Universal Infant Free 
School Meal (UIFSM) on this day.  
Our solution to this problem is to ask every child in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to try the hot meal on 
Census Day. Your child will then be fully funded to have hot meals during the year thus saving the school 
any additional costs. 
A special pasta menu has been created by Aspens. Booking required via ParentPay by Sunday 1st October.  
 
 
Things you need to know for next week… 
Monday – Year 4 & 6 to bring bikes, helmets & PE kit for bikeability 
Tuesday – Y3/4 swimming. Bring swim wear and towel to school to change at lunch. 
Tuesday – PAFC after school club. 
Wednesday – Attenborough Wild Tribe, wellies and waterproofs required. 
Wednesday – Nasal flu immunization, your child must be registered to receive it. 
Thursday – Tempest School photos, sibling shots taken before school at the Community Hall at 8.20am. 
Thursday – Craft club.  
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Nasal Flu Immunisation 
Kernow Health will be visiting Warbstow on Wednesday 4th October to administer the nasal flu 
immunisation. All children in Reception to Year 6 all entitled to the immunisation for free. If you would 
like your child to receive it you need to register via https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu  
Please ensure you enter the full unique school reference code which EE144062  
Consents must be given by 1st October.  
 
 
 
 

Dates 
2.10.23-6.10.23 – Bikeability for Reception, Y4 and Y6 
4.10.23 – Flu immunisation 
5.10.23 – Tempest school photos 
               - Census Day 
13.10.23 – Opening morning  
16.10.23 – Y5/6 Residential trip meeting 
19.10.23 – Harvest Festival 
20.10.23 – Inset Day 
23.10.23-27.10.23- Half Term 
20.19.23-3.1.24 – Christmas Break 
9.2.24 – Inset Day 
12.2.24-16.2.24 – Half Term 
29.3.24-12.4.24 – Easter Break 
15.4.23 – Inset Day 
27.5.24-31.5.24 – Half Term 
7.6.24 – Community Cohesion Day, school closed for pupils 
24.7.24 – Last day of term 
 
 
  
 
 

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu

